

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0

www.algonquinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER

May 2022

EXEGUTIVE

President

Jim BURKE (613)334-5537

1st Vice

Dave REEVES (613)334-1009

2nd Vice

David MOUNT (705)489-1614

Secretary

Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer

Dean LINTON (613)332-4491

Chaplain

Barry BRENHAM (613)339-1366

Directors

Stephen BERRY Barry CROSS Kevin FUDGE Ed OTTO

Auditors

Larry DONALDSON Eric MUELLER

Ambassador

Barry ROBB (705)457-7822 barryrobb4@gmail.com Executive Meeting May 10, 2022 – 10:00 AM Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting
May 17, 2022 – Wilberforce Legion
6:00 PM Zem Zem
6:30 PM Dinner
Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Nobles & Ladies

I appreciate our turnout for our first meet after our long hiatus.

Sure was great to see eveyone once again.

I hope everyone enjoyed a lovely meal. I know I sure did.

Due to the virus it is very hard to get a guest speaker. I think we will have to let it coast for awhile. Our jokesters will have to make up for it.

Looking forward to seeing our Nobles and Ladies at our next meeting.

Stay safe and Healthy!!

Noble President Jim Burke

UPGOMING EVENTS

T.B.A.

Parades

T.B.A.

"Working For The Hospital For Kids".

COMMITTEES

Public Relations Charles MULLETT

Dinners Ed OTTO Barry CROSS

News Letter/Website
Dave EARLE

Membership
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

100 Million Dollar Club
Tom HAYWARD
Sick and Visiting
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

Rameses Lottery Tickets
Larry DONALDSON

Hospital
Ron MARK
Eric MUELLER
Dave REEVES
Charles MULLETT
Wayne WIGGINS

Housing Chairman Dave MOUNT

Golf Tournament
Dave REEVES
Dave MOUNT

Cake Sales T.B.A.

Float Transportation
Hald ROBINSON
Dave REEVES
Vaughn LLOYD

Fund Raising Ideas
All Members of Algonquin
Shrine Club

UNITS

Rock Hounders ATV Unit
Barry CROSS
Chairman
Vaughn LLOYD
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON
Treasurer

Clown Unit
Wayne WIGGINS (Ding-A-Ling)
Chairman
Noble Dave EARLE (Harley)
1st Vice Chair
Dean LINTON (String-Bean)
Treasurer

"FROM THE DESK OF YOUR AMBASSADOR"

May 2, 2022

Nobles, I bring greetings and well wishes from Illustrious Sir Donald A Campbell.

I was so delighted to be able to meet in person once again and enjoy a well prepared meal. It was so nice to re-establish friendships and enjoy the camaraderie of the evening. I would like to congratulate Noble President Jim Burke and his slate of officers for the ensuing year.

As restrictions continue to be lifted I am looking forward to future meetings and getting on with the business of raising money for our children. It is my hope that we can be involved in upcoming summer parades once again.

Stay safe and be well

Noble Ambassador Barry

The Chaplain's Corner

There are no messages at this time.



Keith Irving as part of his legacy donated \$10,000.00 to the Montreal and Shriners Hospital. Cheque was presented by Keith's cousin Judy Irving.

Pictured is Wayne Wiggins, Dave Earle, Judy Irving, Jim Burke and Dean Linton.

Sick & Visiting

Noble Barry Cross – some health issues Lady Sylvia Rose – hip replacement (apparently she is doing well)

0-11-0

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB PATNERSHIP WITH SUPERIOR PROPANE

Algonquin Shrine Club has entered into a partnership with Superior Propane. This partnership has two benefits for us:

NOTE:

- it will allow all members, family, friends and neighbors the opportunity to reduce the cost of heating their homes, through BULK purchasing propane by Superior, for us, when the cost is at its lowest and then locking that price in for all members, in our PARTNERSHIP.
- Superior will pay Algonquin Shrine Club a FINDERS FEE for all Superior customers.

PLEASE NOTE PLEASE NOTE In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:

NEW GONTACT INFO

In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:

NEW GONTACT INFO

In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:

NEW GONTACT INFO

In order to be part of OUR GROUP simply call:

New Superior customers will be eligible for:

1st year tank rental free

qualify for Shriner's special group pricing

Any questions call Noble President Wayne WIGGINS at (613)334-1245 We can utilize this Fund raising Event and still practice social distancing.